
Brecon Foodbank opened in July 2014.  Since then we 
have given out 4470 food parcels.  We have fed 10552 

people, comprising 6489 adults and 4063 children.  
We have been given 127,024.67kg food & toiletries 

and have given out 126,212.3kg food & toiletries.  

In 2022 we gave out 810 food parcels.  We fed 2215  
people, comprising 1292 adults and 923 children.  We were given 19,079.1kg 
and purchased 4,493.3kg, which totalled (with 52.45kg returns) 23,487.85kg 
food & toiletries. and gave out 24,869kg food & toiletries.  This was an 
increase of 213 parcels and 740 people fed compared to 2021, so we gave out 
6,001.5kg more stock. 

In 2023 we gave out 959 food parcels.  We fed 2281 people, comprising 1396 
adults and 885 children.  We were given 16,750.25kg and purchased 
9,734.75kg, which totalled (with 148.25kg returns) 26,633.25kg food & 
toiletries.  This is a decrease in donations of food & toiletries, and an increase 
in the amount we needed to purchase. We gave out 25,640.55kg food & 
toiletries.  This was an increase of 149 parcels and 66 people fed compared to 
2022, (104 more adults but 38 fewer children) so we gave out 793.9.5kg more 
stock. 

 

In December 2023 we gave out 207 food parcels, feeding 518 people 
comprising 307 adults and 211 children.  (This is the same number of parcels 
but 48 fewer people than in December 2022: 6 more adults but  54 fewer 
children .)  This includes 91 ‘Christmas Extras’ bags feeding and giving gifts 
for 128 adults and 103 children, a total of 231 people.  The food part of the 
Christmas ‘extras’ bags totalled 484.35kg Christmas food, plus vouchers for 
fruit and vegetables, and a butcher’s voucher. 

Thank you to all of you who have donated food, toiletries, etc., 
packed Christmas parcels, donated money, (especially those who 
donate regularly through standing orders), or have helped in any 

other way to make what we do possible! 


